St. Theresa's Newsletter

St.Theresa's





SUMMER TERM 2016 - Wednesday 20th July 2016

Dear Parents/Carers.

Yesterday our Reception children graduated from the Early Years Foundation Stage. We are incredibly proud of the youngest children in the school. They have grown in confidence and ability and are more than ready to embark upon Key Stage 1. A big thank you to Mrs D, Miss Glackin and Ms McLaughlin who make up the Reception Team led by the Assistant Head Miss Johnson. Today we said goodbye to our lovely Year 6 class, we wish them lots of happiness in their secondary schools. Thank you to Mr Troy for preparing the Year 6 for the next stage of their journey. He should be proud of his class' achievements We also say good bye to Mrs O'Brien our Inclusion Leader, Miss Glackin the Reception TA and Chantal a mealtime supervisor. A big thank you to them for their hard work and care for our children.

Finally it's a goodbye from me. Thank you for all your support over the last 5 years. I leave behind an amazing Catholic Primary School with a team of outstanding staff whom it has been a privilege to work with. St Theresa's has been a huge part of my life over the last 5 years. I shall be forever grateful for being given the opportunity to lead such a lovely school. I leave St Theresa's in the capable hands of Mrs O'Melia as Interim Head, Mrs Pears as Executive Head, Mr Troy as Interim Deputy and our very experienced substantive Assistant Head Miss Johnson. Have a wonderful Summer holiday!

Miss Kelly @ - See you at the Golden Jubilee!

Year 6 Leavers

This year we say goodbye to the following children whom we are very proud of at St Theresa's. We wish them every success for the future.

Azubike, Azudimma, Stefano, Marta, Siobhan, Zephyros, Vivian, Olimpia, Alex, Jaeden, Jamie, Juliana, Taro, Emilia, Hugh, Sarah-Kate, Jordan, Dominik, Cornelius, Vincent, Alanna, Giorgia, James, Poppy, Gabriele, Amelia, Flavia, Joseph,



We say goodbye to families who have been with us for many years. Some families have fully supported the school for up to 14 years as members of the Friends, Class Reps, Governors or as supportive members of the St Theresa's community. On behalf of all the staff we thank you for your kindness and appreciation and wish you every happiness for the future.

The Borg-Mirza Family, The Branas Family, The Bryan Family, The Corbo Family, The Docherty Family, The Gunning Family, The Harris Family, The Hoban Family, The Hudson Family, The Johnson Family, The Manning Family, The Mbabzi Family, The O'Sullivan Family, The Omar Family, The Pasqualetti Family, The Preller Family and The Siegal Family

Reminders! - Holidays in term time will not be permitted. Please ensure your child is present the last day of the term and the first day of a new term. These are checked by the EWO. Punctuality is checked too! The gates open at 8:30am and the school day starts at 8:50am. Thank you! Please would you bring an appointment card if your child is visiting the doctor, dentist or a letter if it's a hospital appointment. Please try to make medical appointments after school if you are able to do so. Many thanks for your support. School Building Fund - If you haven't already made your voluntary contribution towards the School Building Fund we would really appreciate your voluntary donation so that we can replace our boilers during the school holidays. Please speak to Fr John, Chair of Finance regarding any voluntary contributions.

Children back at school: Monday 5th September 2016

Website

Take a look at our new website this week.
We feel it has a more contemporary look!
We hope you like it!



Attendance this week







Reception	92%	
Year 1	94%	
Year 2	87%	
Year 3 Blue	97%	
Year 3 Red	98%	
Year 4	99%	
Year 5	95%	
Year 6	100%	
Total Attendance	95%	

Well done to Yr 6 who had the best attendance this week.

+

Let us pray for all the staff and students, who are leaving our school, that they will find successes and friendships in their new schools.



KEEP IN TOUCH: St Theresa's Primary School, East End Rd, LONDON N3 2TD Tel: 0208 346 8826 Email:

 $\underline{office@sttheresas.barnetmail.net}$

Fax: 0208 3460215